NOTICE OF PUBLICATION OF PROPOSED SALARY INCREASE
OF CERTAIN ELECTED OFFICIALS OF FRIO COUNTY, TEXAS

Pursuant to Local Government Code 152.013, notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held
on September 26, 2016 at 10:00 a.m. in the Frio County Courthouse located at 500 E. San Antonio
St, Pearsall, Texas 78061. The Frio County Commissioners' Court will consider the proposed
salaries, supplements and allowances for Frio County Elected Officials for the fiscal year beginning

October 1, 2016 and ending on September 30, 2017.

FY 2016-2017 PROPOSED
ELECTED OFFICIAL | FY 2015-2016 SALARY| PROPOSED SALARY INCREASE
Commissioner, Pct. 4 $ 40,881.91 | $ 43,393.05 2,511.14




